
How to Prepare for a Flood 

Insurance Rate Map Change 
 

 

Representatives from the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) will hold 

National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) briefings for the upcoming 

Flood Insurance Rate Map Change in Maricopa County Effective October 16, 2013.  
 

 

Local and state representatives, insurance and lender professionals, realtors and appraisers 

are invited to attend to learn more about the National Flood Insurance Program, Biggert 

Waters Flood Insurance Reform Act 2012 and Flood Insurance Rate Maps. 
 

 

Topics Covered 
 

 National Flood Insurance Program 
 

  How it works 

General Rules 

Lending Requirements 

Definitions and Policy Coverage 

Basic Elements of a Rating 

Policy Forms 

 
 Biggert Waters Flood Insurance Reform 

Act 2012 

 Flood Maps and Flood Zones 
 

 FEMA Resources 
 
 

Continuing Education Credits will 

NOT be available for participation 

in the briefings. 

 
 

Training Locations 
 

Monday, September 16 

1:30 pm – 4:30 pm 

Appaloosa Library 

7377 East Silverstone Drive 

Scottsdale, AZ 

Wednesday, September 18 

8:30 am – 11:30 am 

Flood Control District of Maricopa County 

2801 W. Durango Street 

Phoenix, AZ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) is administered by the Federal Emergency Management Agency, a component of the U.S. Department of Homeland Security. 


